
 

 
 
 

 

                                                                                                    16thth of September 2015  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Progression: Providing personal growth and development for girls and boys of African 
and Caribbean descent  
 
Cardinal Pole School was delighted to offer your child the opportunity to engage with the 
progression programme during Year 10.  The course is designed to support the achievement of 
girls and boys through Key stage 4 and beyond both academically and a personal level. A training 
seminar in which the students who have been invited to join the programme will take place at 
Cardinal Pole in school on the 26th of September and run from 10.00 am until 3.00 pm with a 
break for lunch. In this session students will be introduced to techniques designed to ensure they 
can use their characters and personalities in a way that enables them to reach their full potential. 
The programme is run in conjunction with a number of schools in Hackney and with the Learning 
Trust. The school has made a considerable financial commitment and asks parents contact us in 
advance if attendance is not possible. 
 
If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact me on 0208985 5150 extension 
2135 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr O’Donoghue 
Head of Learning 
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REPLY SLIP - Year 10 Progression programme 

Saturday the 26th of September 
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